Rebecca Rooney

From: James Elliott [jelliott@crsd.k12.ak.us]
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2009 8:22 AM

To: Rep. Peggy Wilson; Rep. Paul Seaton
Subject: HB 215

I am writing in support of the proposed changes in the experience credits for outside
teachers. Alaska cannot produce anywhere near the number of new teachers districts require
annually. Thus, the proposed change will allow districts in Alaska to compete for
effectively with their counterparts in other states.

Please make my statement in support of the the subject legislation a part of your
committee's record.
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